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February 4, 2019 
 

Investment Disclosure 
 
 
Port of Houston Authority of Harris County, Texas (“Port Houston”) has reviewed its investment 
holdings as of December 31, 2018. 
 
To the best of our knowledge, Port Houston is in compliance with Texas Senate Bill No. 253, 
effective May 23, 2017, and the provisions of Chapters 2256 and 2270, Texas Government Code, 
with regard to any prohibited investments relating to Sudan, Iran and designated foreign terrorist 
organizations. 
 
Public information requests may be directed to Port Houston via fax (713-670-2611) or email 
(publicinformationrequest@poha.com). 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 Ramon Yi 
 

Ramon Yi 
Senior Director, Treasury 
713-670-2555 
ryi@poha.com 
 


